Woodley Park News

The rains washed out the annual **Woodley Park Picnic** this weekend, but it's been rescheduled for next Saturday, June 9, from 4 to 7 pm in the park next to the Woodley playground on Cortland Pl. There will be food from neighborhood restaurants as well as the regular grilled and other good stuff. Contact <u>David Ensign</u> if you want to help, before or during the picnic – food prep, set-up, grilling etc. RSVP <u>here</u> so we know how much stuff to get (RSVPing to the cancelled picnic doesn't count).

DCPS will hold a public meeting to provide an update on the **John Eaton Elementary School** modernization plans. You can see the latest plans <u>here</u>. Tuesday June 5, 6:30 to 7:30 pm at the school.

What do you think of the DC government's online forms? Want to make them better? Then sign-up for Form-a-Palooza, Saturday June 30.

HPRB's consideration of WPCA's landmark nomination of the **Wardman Tower** lobby and the four brick gates was postponed at the request of the owner.

Calendar

Tuesday June 5, 7:30 pm at Stanford. **WPCA Executive Committee** meeting. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

The new **Cleveland Park Library** will open on Saturday June 16. Mayor Bowser and DCPL ED Richard Reyes-Gavilan will cut the ribbon at 10:30 am, to be followed by a day of family-friendly activities. The interim Cleveland Park Library will close on Saturday May 19 at 5:30 pm.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/

© Woodley Park Community Association